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Year 2 Leavers Event 
The Year 2 Leavers Event is next 

Wednesday 12th July - 1.30-3.05pm 
 

We are hoping to hold this on the school field 

(weather permitting) 
 

Parents can come and join us at 2.45pm 

Please access the field via the pathway between the Infant and Junior School 
(see separate flyer for more details) 

 

 

Family Picnic Lunch – Thursday 20th July 
(more details to follow) 

On the last day of term, Thursday 20th July, weather permitting, we are planning to have a 

whole school picnic on the school field. 
 

There will be no hot food option on that day so please logon to School Grid by next Wednesday, 

12th July, and choose a roll option for your child to have in their picnic bag. Children not having 

a school packed lunch should bring their own packed lunch in with them in the morning. 
 

We are also inviting parents to join their children for the picnic. Parents need to bring a 

blanket to sit on and their own packed lunch (no alcohol). Only 2 people per child please 

(including siblings). 
 

Access will be through the main playground gate which will be open between 11.45-12.00. 

Collect your child from their classroom door and then go with them to the field. You will be able 

to leave with your child from 1pm – you must tell your child’s class teacher when you are leaving. 

 
 

Class Assemblies 
Reception parents are invited to their child’s class assembly next week: 
 

Holly Class Wednesday 12th July at 9.15am 

Mulberry Class Thursday 13th July at 2.30pm 

Rowan Class Friday 14th July at 2.30pm 
 

 

http://www.brooklandinfants.herts.sch.uk/

